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Science 

Science is all about 

Sound this term 

with lots of 

experiments to try 

and help us 

understand the 

world around us. 

 

Welcome back to 

Summer Term! I 

cannot believe how 

quickly this year is 

going and that we 

are faced with our 

final term in Year 

4! 

PE 

Eagle Class have PE 

on a Monday and 

Tuesday. Full kit is 

mandatory for 

these sessions. 

We are looking at 

journalism in Topic 

so that we can find 

out about the world 

around us before 

revealing the whole 

school topic! 

This term in Maths, 

we move on to 

Fractions and 

Decimals, followed 

by Measurement 

and Shape. Lots of 

activities involving 

Fractions and Shape 

can be learnt 

through fun, 

practical activities 

at home. E.g. 

eating pizzas and 

cake and cutting 

them into halves 

and quarters. Also, 

we will continue to 

look at our times 

tables to secure 

them mentally! 

There are lots of 

apps and websites 

online that can help 

children. Please ask 

for any 

recommendations. 

In English we are 

continuing with our 

Talk for Writing 

Project, using 

different genre 

stories to create 

our own, 

independent version. 

We are using the 

story of The Canal 

which looks at 

warnings and 

learning lessons. 

Then we will move 

on to focus on some 

non-fiction writing.  


